Ellen Franzen

As someone who spent several years as a child in New Jersey, with summers in Cape May County, [
was disturbed to read that the proposed regulations banning fracking in the Delaware River Basin
will continue to allow for the exportation of water from the Basin to fracking elsewhere and the
importation of wastewater into the Basin for treatment. The Delaware River Basin serves millions
of people in several states. Fracking damages the the water supply of everyone nearby and should
not be allowed. I believe all fracking should be banned from the Delaware River Basin.



